| (1/12/2009) Public Service CommissionAdmin - RE: PSC Response to your Comment
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From: "Cory"

To: "Public Service CommissionAdmin™
Date: 1/8/2009 6:27 PM

Subject:

RE: PSC Response to your Comment

Thank you for your response, | assume this is a somewhat 'canned' response
as | did not argue that the price should be increased, | realize that the

price at the pump should reflect what is costs to deliver it. It would be

best if the price of CNG at the pump was the SAME as the price we pay at our
houses, plus a margin that covers pump maintenance. | think Questar should
have to provide ALL costs to maintain the pumps to be able to charge this
additional amount. | believe that most the current pumps were installed

with grants, which costs should not be passed on to the consumers (since
grant money usually comes from taxes we already paid!!)

Thank you for your consideration,
Cory Chapman

--—-Originat Message--—-
From: Public Service CommissionAdmin

Sent: Thursday, January 08, 2009 5:25 PM
To:.

Subject: PSC Response to your Comment

Please see the attached letter regarding the Public Service Commission's
Response.
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